
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cir no: HBT ATH / KG/05/24-25                                                                               Date: 29.08.2024 

 
Grandparents Day Celebration 2024-25 

 
"Grandparents are the guiding lights for future generations." 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

    We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Grandparents Day celebration, which offers a wonderful 

opportunity for young children to express their love and appreciation for their grandparents and honor the unique 

and special role they play in their lives. The event will take place on 10.9.2024 (Tuesday). Grandparents are 

welcome to showcase their talents such as skills in Art and craft, singing, storytelling, yoga, aerobics, etc. All 

participants will receive appreciation certificates for their involvement. 

Please take note of the following details: 

Time  8:30 am to 10:00 am 

Venue Respective Kindergarten classrooms 

 

Kindly Note: Parents are requested to give their confirmation for participation to the class teachers on or 

before 05-09-2024 (Thursday) 

 
 

Regards 

 
 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

  
 

 

 

 


